
MEMO 

 

To: File 

From: Thomas E. Samoluk 

Subject: Conversation with Tanenbaum on Anti-Castro Film 

Date: July 14, 2017 

 

I spoke with Tanenbaum on the telephone.  He said the following: 

 

1.  He remembers s film depicting “soldiers of fortune training with anti-Castro types.” 

 

2.  His recollection is that it came from the Georgetown Library archives. 

 

3.  In response to my comment that Jackie Hess didn’t recall the film or anything about it, he     

  said, “She doesn’t want to get involved.” 

 

4.  We could put him under oath if we want. 

 

5.  He will not have prepared testimony.  He will respond to Board questions. 


